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ASX/Media Release         21 August 2019 

 
EGANSTREET RECEIVES NATIVE VEGETATION CLEARING 

PERMIT APPROVAL FOR ROTHSAY 
 

EganStreet Resources Limited (ASX: EGA) (EganStreet or the Company) is pleased to advise it has received 
approval from the Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety (DMIRS) for the Native Vegetation 
Clearing Permit (NVCP) for its flagship Rothsay Gold Project (Rothsay or the Project), located 300km north-
east of Perth in WA’s Midwest region. 

The NVCP approval is with respect to the mining leases (M59/39 and M59/40), covering the planned mining, 
processing and waste facilities (refer to Figure 1). 

 

FIGURE 1 – ROTHSAY GOLD PROJECT APPROVED NATIVE VEGETATION CLEARING ENVELOPE 

With the receipt of the NVCP, the Company is now focused on the final significant approval and is engaged 
with the Department of Water and Environmental Regulation with respect to progressing the Works Approval 
and associated License Application.  

For more information, please contact: 

Investors:       Media: 

Marc Ducler, Managing Director    Nicholas Read, Read Corporate 

T. 08 6424 8130      T. 08 9388 1474 

E. info@eganstreet.com.au                                                                   E. nicholas@readcorporate.com.au 

mailto:info@eganstreet.com.au
mailto:nicholas@readcorporate.com.au

